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Dallas, Texas 75201
Attention: George W. Zahn

Re: SWD Order No. 247
Dorstate Well No. 1

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to your letter of August 5, 1982,
requesting substitution of 2 7/8" steel plastic-
coated tubing for the originally proposed 2 7/8"
fiberglass tubing, your request is hereby granted.

If you have any questions concerning this matter,
call me at 505-827-3260.

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director

JDR/0S/fd

cc: OCD Hobbs
OCD ~Artesia



